
  

 

  

2023-24 NCALB LICENSE RENEWALS 

 
2023-2024 NCALB License Renewal applications were mailed several weeks ago. THANK YOU TO THE 
MANY OF YOU WHO HAVE ALREADY RENEWED! 
 
IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY RENEWED, please remember that the deadline to renew your license(s) to 
remain in Active status (and to avoid a $50 re-instatement fee to move from Lapsed status to Active status) is 
June 30, 2023. 
 
You have the option of renewing by mail with a check, or online at www.NCALB.org with a credit card, your 
license number, and your 4-digit PIN. Your PIN was randomly assigned by NCALB and cannot be changed. 
Each 4-digit PIN is printed in RED on the mailed renewal application form, but if you don't have that handy, please 

contact NCALB staff at (919) 567-2844 or info@ncalb.org for PIN assistance. (There is no additional fee charged to 

licensees renewing online with a credit card.)  
 
Licenses not renewed prior to July 1, 2023 will be in Lapsed status. Licensees are entitled to choose to remain in Lapsed 

status for up to two years. Please remember, however, that it is a violation of the law and rules to engage in 

auctioneering activity while in Lapsed status. 
 
N.C. General Statutes 85B-1(8) defines auctioneering activity as, in addition to the actual calling of bids, any of the 

following: contracting for auction; accepting consignments of items for sale at auction; advertising an auction; offering 

items for sale at auction; accepting payment or disbursing monies for items sold at auction; or otherwise soliciting, 

arranging, sponsoring, or managing an auction or holding oneself out as an auctioneer or auction firm.  
 
If assistance with renewal is needed or you have any other questions, please contact NCALB staff at (919) 567-2844 

or info@ncalb.org. 
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